
 
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE (DBE) 

GOAL FOR  
Erie International Airport 

 
 
Erie International Airport, operated by the Erie Regional Airport Authority, hereby 

publishes a proposed overall goal for its Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) 

Program for FY 2019 to FY 2021.  The proposed overall goal is 8.4% for all FAA-AIP 

funded projects in FY 2019 to FY 2021.  The methodology used in developing this goal is 

available for review and comment during normal business hours, for 30 days following 

the date of this notice, at the administrative offices of Erie International Airport, 4411 

West 12th Street, Erie PA 16505.   

 

For additional information and questions, please contact Kim Scharrer (814) 833-4258, 

kscharrer@erieairport.org during normal business hours. 
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